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Updated Area of Concern in Peavine Area (Sugar Pine Mine)
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Based on current assessments of employee safety in the Peavine area, we are adjusting our
area of concern, and the protocol for employees working in the area.

The Sugar Pine Mine site (see attached map) and the road (34.1) leading up to the mine are

closed to BLM employees. The Sugar Pine Mine road starts from the Peavine Road (35-8-2) and

Is locked via a gate a few hundred yards from its junction with the Peavine Road. Employees

working on the Peavine road system will be required to work in pairs. All employees are required
to use the In/Out Board when going to the field. All employees are encouraged to do their radio

checks with dispatch before leaving for the field. Employees at GPIO are required to continue

the radio checks.

We will continually assess employee safety in the Peavine area related to the Sugar Pine Mine,

but situational awareness is everyone's responsibility. Please alert your supervisor (or law
enforcement if appropriate) to safety issues when they arise, wherever the location.

Thanks for helping all of us have a safe day in the woods!

John Gerritsma

(Acting) Associate District Manager

Medford District BLM

Ph 541-618-2260
Cell 541-944-7901



